Continuing the Conversation — Do you agree?

On Tuesday,
October 23,
Mayor David
Condon held a
Telephone Town
Hall meeting to
discuss multiple
topics and solicit
feedback from
the public.

65

Minute Discussion

44,889
Calls Made

2,910

Participants

3,696
Social Media
Participants

46

Comments
Submitted
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Schools and libraries partnering

to promote lifelong learning
throughout the community is the
right direction for Spokane. Do you
agree with this statement?

86% Positive

A new stadium should be designed for
multiple purposes—including sports
like soccer, football, and lacrosse—
but also for school and community
concerts and other events.

77% Positive

The Spokane Police Department is
making progress toward improving
public trust and confidence.

67% Positive

As the city considers where it invests
additional resources, my highest
priority would be to:

il

How optimistic are you
about Spokane’s future?

77% Optimistic

58% mpletely Agree

28% Somewhat Agree

7% Somewhat Disagree

7% Completely Disagree
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55% ompletely Agree

22% Somewhat Agree

8% Somewhat Disagree

15% Completely Disagree

24% Completely Agree

43% Somewhat Agree

20% Somewhat Disagree

13% Completely Disagree

3% Hire more firefighters

30% Hire more police officers

31% Improve streets faster

33% jonal homeless resources
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3% Other/None of the above

38% Very Optimistic
39% Somewhat Optimistic
16% Not Very Optimistic

7% Not Optimistic At All

Note: Data reflects a survey of citizens who joined a Telephone Town Hall conversation on October 23, 2018. It is non-scientific.
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